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From: Dave Lacey 
Sent: Sunday, January 20, 2013 11:41 AM
To: LNGStudy
Subject: 2012 LNG study

Hello, please do not export LNG from the south coast of Oregon or any other west coast port.  Let's 
save our resources for us as we make the transition to alternative fuel sources we will need our own 
resources.  I believe the Obama report to be flawed and would urge decision makers to solicit a new 
3rd party report to look deeper into the issue before making any important decision such as this. 
 
Thank you, 
  
Dave Lacey 

 




